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Reminder: Flu Vaccination Clinics October 22 in West Sacramento 
and November 5 in Winters 

 
(Woodland, CA) – The Yolo County Health Department, in partnership with the cities of West 
Sacramento and Winters, is holding two free seasonal influenza vaccination clinics as follows: 
 

Saturday, October 22, 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 
West Sacramento City Hall 
1110 West Capitol Avenue, West Sacramento 
 
Saturday, November 5, 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
Winters Community Center 
201 Railroad Avenue, Winters 

 
“One of the most common questions I get from parents and friends is, ‘should I give my child the flu 
shot; they are so healthy.’  Each time I say, ‘yes, without question,’ ” said Yolo County Health Officer 
Christian Sandrock.  “As with many vaccinations, the administration not only benefits the individual, 
but the community as well.” 
 
Persons wishing to pre-print their medical screening forms to expedite the vaccination process for either 
clinic can visit: www.yolohealth.org and click on the link in the What’s New section.   
 
Note: the Yolo County Health Department also provides seasonal flu vaccine for $10.00 as part of the 
regularly scheduled public health immunization clinic held every Wednesday, 2:00 to 5:00 p.m. at the 
Yolo County Health Department, located at 137 N. Cottonwood Street in Woodland.  
 
For more information on Yolo County Health Department programs and services, visit: 
www.yolohealth.org and follow the department via Yolohealth on Facebook and Twitter.   
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